
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 March 2019         KC/SJ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
As the English GCSE exams are getting closer, the department is running some 
extra revision workshops during the Easter holidays.   Due to space restrictions, 
these will be limited to 25 students and places will be allocated on a first come, first 
served basis. 
  
The first revision workshop will be on Monday 8 April from 10 - 12pm and will be 
based on English Literature revision.  The second revision workshop will be 
Wednesday 17 April from 10 - 12pm and will be based on English Language. 
  
If you would like your son to attend this workshop, please fill in the slip below and 
return to Mrs James or Mrs Carpenter as soon as possible.  Your son will be told if 
he has been allocated a place on the workshop(s). 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

    
  
Kate Carpenter    Sally James 
Joint Head of English  Joint Head of English 
  
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Please return to: Mrs Sally James or Mrs Kate Carpenter, Carre’s Grammar 
School  
  
English Revision Workshops - Monday 8 April and Wednesday 17 April 
  
I wish my son ____________________________ form ______to attend the English 
Literature revision workshop on 8 April 2019. 
  
I wish my son ____________________________ form ______to attend the English 
Language revision workshop on 17  April 2019. 
  
  
 Signed ______________________   
  
  
 


